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Capitol Jam 2025 Invitation

The Tennessee Performing Arts Center invites you to the

11" annual Capitol Jam on Tuesday, March 11, 2025, from 5:30-7:30
PM. Due to the renovation of the War Memorial Auditorium,

the Capitol Jam will be held in the Andrew Jackson Hall in the James K.
Polk State Office Building (TPAC).

If you play instruments, sing or whatever your talent is, we would love to
have you perform. If you are interested in performing, please
contact Nathan Poss at nathan@jpkgr.com.

It’s always good food, fun and entertainment. We look forward to seeing

you on March 11ty

Please RSVP to sweeti@jpkgr.com by replying to this or sending a separate
email.

Thank you!

Contact Us:
The Nashville City Center
511 Union Street, Suite 1820
Nashville, TN 37219

615.242.7406 office
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